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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE AUGUST 29, 2022    

 

A PLAQUE DEDICATION FOR THE LATE CYRIL A. NIEHOFF IS SET FOR 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH IN FRON OF 699 RUE ST. FRANCOIS BEFORE 

THE START OF THE LAST WEDNESDAY NIGHT OUT FESTIVITIES 

Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that the City along with Old Town Partners will host a 

plaque dedication to unveil a plaque in honor of the late Cyril Niehoff. This will be the 55th Walk 

through History plaque in honor of someone who has made a valuable contribution to the City of 

Florissant. The ceremony will take place on Wednesday, September 28th at 5:30 p.m. in front of 

699 rue St. Francois. The plaque dedication will take place before the start of the last Wednesday 

Night Out festivities which is being hosted by Hendel’s Café from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 

Cyril was a lifelong resident of Florissant. He was married to Marcella (nee Goeke) and together 

they raised four children.  Cyril worked at the Florissant Bank for over forty years and ended his 

career as Bank President.  He was the founding partner of the Moellering and Niehoff Insurance 

Agency and an Assistant Chief of the Florissant Valley Fire Protection District.  He was active in 

both Sacred Heart and St. Dismas Catholic parishes and other civic and cultural organizations. 

Cyril loved and was proud of his family and the community he served. 

 

 

 

 

 


